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We want to thank all of our patrons for your dedicated 
efforts in helping respond to the COVID-19 crisis. Your 

efforts in practicing social distancing and staying safe — 
and especially all of those who have worked so hard to 

help keep us healthy — are greatly appreciated.  
We will continue to do whatever we can to serve you. 

Please continue to visit our website and Facebook page 
for a host of online videos, programs, information and 
more — especially the #InsideWithMWR webpage with 

all of the latest online programming.
Visit:

https://wiesbaden.armymwr.com or
https://www.facebook.com/WiesbadenArmyMWR


